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Public Service Announcement

Temporary Closure for Metal and Regular Waste Landfill on October 6

October 6, 2020 - Iqaluit, Nunavut

Residents and businesses are advised that the Igaluit landfill’s regular waste and metal
operations will be closed today, Tuesday, October 6%, 2020.

The City will provide an update at 1:30 p.m. for information on when the landfill will reopen.
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.

For additional information during business hours, please contact:

Sue Avery

Public Works Clerk
City of Iqgaluit
S.Avery@igaluit.ca
867-979-5630
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Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais et en frangais au www.igaluit.ca



